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Dear Colleagues,

We would like to thank you for your strong participation and excellent cooperation during
the meeting of the Conference of the Speakers of the European Union Parliaments in Warsaw.
Thanks to the responsible attitude and genuine involvement of the Participants we were able
to reach an agreement on the format of the Inter-Parliamentary Conference for parliamentary
scrutiny of the Common Foreign and Security Policy, including the Common Security and Defence
Policy. This agreement is an important achievement in the development of the parliamentary
dimension of the European Union, reflecting the spirit of the Treaty of Lisbon. We are aware that

without your constructive and bold approach this success would not have been achieved.

During our meeting we took the opportunity to address a number of important issues, such
as combating the crisis, tasks of the parliaments imposed on them under the Treaty on Stability,
Coordination and Governance in the Economic and Monetary Union, as well as our relations with
the media and citizens. We would like to thank you once again, dear Colleagues, for your active
participation in the discussion. Enclosed you will find the final text of the Conclusions adopted

by the Conference.

It was a great honour and pleasure to have you as our guests in Warsaw.

Yours sincerely,
W

Ewa Kopacz Bogdan Borusewicz




